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My name is Garlene Logan and I am a member of American Association of University 

Women of Oregon. I write this letter in strong support of House Bill 3187 

 

After graduation from the University of Oregon I worked as a Protective Service 

worker for Lane County Oregon, and then was home with young children. 

 

Twenty five years after my first degree I completed a MBA degree in Finance from 

UofOregon.  Though I competed well with much younger students in the masters 

program, I did not find the same reception and opportunity as my classmates who 

moved into leadership positions at banks and other financial institutions.  

 

Individuals over 50 deserve full and equal access to employment opportunities.   


